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  Letter dated 19 February 2020 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of 

the Permanent Mission of the United Arab Emirates to the 

United Nations addressed to the Chair of the Committee  
 

 

  I write in reference to paragraph 8 of Security Council resolution 2397 (2017) 

and further to the letter dated 22 March 2019 from the Permanent Representative of 

the United Arab Emirates to the United Nations (S/AC.49/2019/14). 

  In line with the commitment of the United Arab Emirates to implement all 

relevant Security Council resolutions on the Democratic People’s Republic of Korea, 

and in accordance with paragraph 8 of resolution 2397 (2017), the relevant authority 

in the United Arab Emirates cancelled the residence permits of all worker s from the 

Democratic People’s Republic of Korea before 22 December 2019. All such workers 

were repatriated to their country. 

 

 

(Signed) Ameirah Alhefeiti 

Deputy Permanent Representative 

Chargé d’affaires a.i. 
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